
 
 

3 Ways to Share Your 
Story this Christmas 

One of Dave Isay’s earliest memories involves 
interviewing family members using a small 
cassette recorder (remember those?). He turned 
his love of stories into a vocation as founder of 
StoryCorps, an organization that records peoples’ 
stories and preserves them at the Library of 
Congress—with more than 600,000 participants 
to date!  
 

God has also given you a story to steward. The 
holidays are a great time to share it with your 
loved ones. Here are three ideas to get you 
started:  
 

Talk about traditions. Do you know why you 
serve prune whip with your Christmas meal? Or 
how you began regularly attending the late 
Christmas Eve service? It’s important to talk 
about those traditions to preserve memories, 
remember God’s goodness to you, and bring 
deeper meaning to these rhythms.  
 

Go online. There are a number  of tools 
available to prompt and capture stories, from 
Storyworth to Remento. You may find these 
especially helpful if you want to turn your story 
into a keepsake book or video. 
 

Impact others. At the hear t of your  story is 
your faith and the values important to you, as 
well as the causes you care about deeply. 
Including a gift in your will to Capital City 
Rescue Mission is a meaningful way to share that 
with your family—and impact others beyond 
your lifetime. 
 

Your faithful support makes you a significant part 
of our story and we’re so grateful. When you 
share your story, you embody Psalm 78:4, “We 
will tell the next generation the praiseworthy 
deeds of the Lord, his power, and the wonders he 
has done.” 
 

For the full version of this article, request a FREE copy of “4 
Ways to Share Your Story this Christmas” by contacting 
Mandy Schettini at (518) 462-0421 or 
mschettini@albanymission.com - Visit christianwill.org/ccrm 
to bless your family with an up-to-date will.  
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